NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

August 04, 2023

BULANAN CONSTRUCTION
ZENAIDA SUBD., RH-VIII
Cotabato City

09562069864
Attention : Mr. SHARBATLY G. ABDULKADIR
Proprietor
Subject : NOTICE OF AWARD
Sir

Pursuant to Article XI Sec. 37 of RA 9184, please be informed that your proposal for
the “RJO: Supply labor, materials and expertise for the 1. Repair of Control
Rooom, 2. Repair of Guardhouse, 3. Repair of Perimeter Fence, 4. Pumphouse
and accessories, and 5. Repair of Working Area/Workshop at Palimbang DPP”
under PR No. S3-PLM23-024 consisting of One (1) line item has been evaluated
and approved.

Purchase Order No. 008613SVP in the total amount of Php 399,500.00 is now
being processed in favor of your company, BULANAN CONSTRUCTION. Kindly
acknowledge this Notice at Procurement Office, NAPOCOR, SPUG-Mindanao,
Mintal, Tugbok District, Davao City from 9:00am to 4:00pm, Monday to Friday.

Very truly yours,

MARIGEN M. PACTORANAN
Division Manager, AFD MOD

-—

Acknowledge by: -

Small Power Utilities Group

' Mindanao Operations Department
NPC Compound, Kumintang St., Mintal, Tugbok Dist., Davao City

Email: mod@napocor.gov.ph
TGN PRI Telfax No. (082) 293-0610/{082) 293-0657




